A Special Meeting of the Bolton Board of Education was held in the BHS LMC on December 10, 2015. Members present were Chair Liz Krueger, Julie Begin, Andrew Broneill, Kate Gallé, Stacy Reed, Scott Rich and Alison Romkey. Superintendent Kristin Heckt; Sarah Malinoski, Director of Instructional Technology and Curriculum; Beth Goldsnider, Director of Student Support Services; Board of Selectman members Gwen Marrion and Bob Morra and Board of Finance members Emily Bradley, Bob DePietro, Matt Maulucci and Bob Munroe were also present.

Superintendent Heckt provided information on the Strategic Coherence Plan, Special Education and Grants.

A motion to adjourn was presented by Julie Begin; 2nd by Alison Romkey; MUP. The meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM.

Submitted by Stacy Reed, Board of Education Secretary